Joining Letter

From
Nivetha Janani V,
No.11 Muthupillai nagar,
Mudaliarpet,
Puducherry-605004.

To
The Principal Investigator,
ZSI1-10CL Coral Translocation Project,
Zoological Survey of India,
Chennai-600028.

Sub: Joining duty on 06" November-2023- reg.
Ref: Your office Memorandum No. F. 4-102/1-1/2022/Estt. /ZS1-IOCL/186 dated
21 10,2023

In response to your office Memorandum cited above, I am joining the duty as
"JUNIOR PROJECT FELLOW’ in the project entitled “TRANSLOCATION AND
REHABILITATION OF TRUE CORALS FROM THE DEMARCATED ROUTE,
PROPOSED FOR LAYING OIL PIPELINE BY IOCL AT NARARA, GUJARAT”
from the forenoon of 06™ November 2023 at Zoological Survey of India, ZSI-IOCL field
station, Jamnagar, Gujarat. | am abiding by the rules and regulations of the Institution. I

kindly request your good self to accept this letter as my joining letter.

Thanking You

06.11.2023 Yours Faithfully,
Jamnagar

(NIVETHA JANANIL V)



